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Acknowledgement of Country.
Argyle Housing acknowledges the Traditional 
Owners of country throughout Australia and recognise 
their continuing connection to land, waters and culture.
We pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.

2024 Winter Edition Griffith

What’s Happening? 

NAIDOC WEEK

NAIDOC Week runs from 7th -14th July 
2024
NAIDOC week celebrates and recognised 
the history, culture and achievements of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.
The them this year was chosen by the 
National NAIDOC committee and is Keep 
the Fire Burning! Blak, Loud & Proud.

NAIDOC Week is wonderful opportunity for 
everyone to come together in a positive way 
and recognise the enormous contribution that 
Indigenous Australians make to the 
Community.

On Wednesday, 10th July 2024 at 10.30am, 
the Marrambidya Dance Group will be at the 
Griffith City Library presenting traditional 
dances and cultural workshops. There will be 
face painting, hair spray and much more.
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Argyle Scholarships!

Are you a new or continuing, mature age 
student a University, TAFE or with a 
registered training organisation?
If Yes, and you are an Argyle Housing 
client, you can apply for the Wendy 
Middleton Scholarship.
Check out our website for more 
information!

https://argylehousing.com.au/about-
us/scholarships/

Monday, 19th August 2024 to Sunday, 
25th August 2024

This is a week to savour the tastes, sights 
and sounds of Italy over the one amazing 
week in August as  A Taste of Italy 
combines everything on offer in Griffith 

A Taste of Italy will feature pizza, gnocchi, 
gelato, vino, music and much more, 
showcasing the authentic Italian culture 
and providing visitors and locals with a 
complete and memorable weekend!

Contact: 02 6962 8400
https://atasteofitalygriffith.com.au/

Almost half of all home fires start in the 
kitchen

- Do not put anything metallic in the 
microwave and always double-check the 
timer

- Avoid cooking under the influence of alcohol 
and/or drugs

- Never leave cooking unattended. 

- Flammable materials such as aerosols, 
cleaning agents and cooking oils should be 
stored away from the heat

- Keep matches out of reach of children

- Keep loose clothing, fabrics, tea towels, 
curtains and flammable items away from the 
stove

Reminder: Smoke Alarms are required by law to be tested every year. We have arranged for the 
Smoke Alarms Australia to conduct these tests. Letters have been sent, so please provide access. If you 
are required to change the appointment. Please contact Smoke Alarms Australia on 1300 125 276 

A Taste of Italy – Griffith

Fire Safety (Cooking Safely)

Griffin Green Park Activation 
Argyle invites our clients to come down 
to Griffin Green for the Griffin Green 
Park Activation.
Wednesday, 31st July 2024
Between 2pm and 4.30pm

Griffith Argyle Office will be closed 
from 2.00pm and will reopen on 
Thursday, 1st August 2024 at 9am. 
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